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Comments:  I am opposed to any encroachment into the Holy Cross National forest. The front range should have

already learned to conserve their water resources rather than stealing from an area that is so fragile.

The area that they are proposing to encroach upon is delicate by nature and the forests of that area are already

stressed by the existing reservoir.  Let them put the money towards research into water resources in the

surrounding area of where the need exists rather than raping such a glorious and beautiful mountains eco

system. 


